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Camp Allegany 

 We spent Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday night camping 
in Allegany State Park. We left Monday morning and stopped at 
Rock City to climb, explore, and eat lunch. When we got to 
Allegany we unpacked and played in the creek. The quinoa 
burgers, sweet potato fries, and green beans were delicious! 
However, some preferred s’mores over the campfire. Tuesday and 
Wednesday were sunny and beautiful! We enjoyed homemade 
meals and hiked Patterson Trail. We did other activities such as 
fishing, catching crayfish, playing Apples to Apples, knife 
sharpening, exploring bear caves, playing manhunt, and much 
more! Jordan, Jessie, Niamh, Xishun, Alex, Quinn, and Kelsey 
even went swimming in the lake! 
 We learned how to identify trees using a key. As well as 
lots of geology as we climbed rocks that were once in a shallow 
ocean! When the sun set we searched the sky for planets and 
constellations. The trip was a success! 

We saw 2 beavers at Science Lake! 

Dr. John, the trail master, shows 
everyone where to go before the hike 

Ethan, Brick, Alex, and Charlie 
climbed up the side of rocks in Rock 
City



Piling into a bear cave We stopped at the Seneca Iroquois National 
Museum in Salamanca on our way out of 
Allegany. We learned about lacrosse, the 

longhouses, families and way of life, 
government, and Native American art 

L to R: Morgan, Leo, Claudia, and Marty’s pumpkin globes! They’ve been learning about geography. 
Ask them to name all of the continents! 

Notice the Geometry!

The students have been working hard in art class. They 
learned about, and created masks from cultures around 
the world: Mexican, Asian, Mayan, Incas to name a few.

What are we doing in school? 
• The middle and oldest group of students have been reading the Greek play Medea.  
• The youngest have been practicing prime factorization and multiplication facts in math. 
• Alex, Charlie, Brick, and Quinn have been calculating the area and volume needed to fill the driveway at 

Mandala (see the board below) 
• Everyone is working on researching events of the 17th century, the time period before the American 

Revolution. Presentations on Tuesday!


